
WELCOME VISITORS!WELCOME VISITORS!

IMPORTANT:

This is a place of learning, respect, and aloha! 

To keep things safe and positive for everyone, we ask all visitors to follow 
these simple rules:

BE KIND AND BE KIND AND 
RESPECTFULRESPECTFUL

FOLLOW FOLLOW 
SCHOOL RULESSCHOOL RULES

RESPECT  RESPECT  
THE LAWTHE LAW

GIVE PEOPLE GIVE PEOPLE 
SPACESPACE

Please use polite and respectful 
language when talking. This includes 

face-to-face, phone calls, texts, emails 
and social media. 

No mean or hurtful words or actions 
are allowed.

Sign in when you visit, and follow any 
school rules, like getting permission to 

be on campus or attend events.

Treat everyone fairly, with dignity and 
respect. Follow all laws, especially 

those that protect people from 
harassment and discrimination.

Respect personal space and 
boundaries. 

Be mindful of others’ comfort 
zones, and avoid any threatening or 

aggressive behavior.

Ask to see the Visitors Code of Conduct for the purpose, 
definitions, and expectations. If these rules aren’t 
followed, visitors may have limited access to school 
activities, communication might be restricted, or legal 
actions could be taken.


